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I have doubts of the developers claims that thousands of new jobs will be formed.
How has this been qualified/ substantiated?
Experience tells me that many of these jobs will be agency workers not directly
employed members of staff.
They will be bussed in from neighbouring cities such as Coventry , Leicester and
Birmingham - adding to the traffic and not offering job opportunities to local people.
Working for a major international distribution company currently with two large hubs
in Hinckley [ one until recently was the largest distribution warehouse in Western
Europe] it is clear that despite making similar employment promise on the original
planning application - jobs for local people, this just didn't happen with them now
employing 80% of their workforce from afar and all of them working for agencies on
Zero Hours contracts.

Kind Regards
Andrew MacGregor




